
 
May 2nd, 2025 

RE: Guam Department of Public Health and Social Services Modernized System for 

Division of Children's Wellness CPF 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Guam Department of Public Health and Social Services Modernized 

System for Division of Children's Wellness Project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Guam Department of Public Health and Social Services located at 155 

Hesler Place, Hagatna, GU 96910. The funding would be used for the acquisition and installation 

of a modernized processing system that supports case management, service delivery, and 

administrative operations. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this 

investment will improve service delivery, case management, and system will reduce 

administrative burden, increase transparency, and support more responsive, personalized care. 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the 

Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,  

 
Member of Congress 


